
	
	

	  
	
g	
                     FACULTY SENATE 

4303 Diamond Head Road 

Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96816 

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Institution 

 

 

To:  Louise Pagotto, Chancellor 

 Susan Kazama, Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

From:  Susan Inouye, Faculty Senate Chair                                                                                   
Lynn Hamada, Faculty Senate Vice Chair 

 

Date: January 30, 2017 

 

RE: Resolution 120152016-3  on UH Course Evaluation System 

 

On December 5, 2016, the Faculty Senate officially passed a motion to endorse the UH 
Mānoa Senate resolution opposing implementation of the UH Course Evaluation 
System, and to suspend the work of the Ad Hoc Committee on Kapiʻolani CC 
customizations to the UH CES until the issue of whether or not it will be adopted is 
resolved. 

Discussions of the UH Course Evaluation System continue at the All Campus Council 
for Faculty Senate Chairs, with almost all campuses agreeing that the process by which 
the Course Evaluation System is being mandated lacks full consultation with shared 
governance bodies. The ACCFSC has invited President Lassner to attend its February 
meeting in an effort to resolve unanswered questions. 

 

 


